
Rationale: Under certain disruptive circumstances UMC general agencies could benefit from or 

need the flexibility and affordability of a voluntary defined contribution plan. The petition also 

seeks to ensure that payments of historical defined benefit obligations of the Retirement Plan for 

General Agencies are secure. 

 


